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City of Greenville 
Police Community Relations Committee 

 
 

 
The Police Community Relations Committee met on Tuesday, April 12, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
City Council Chambers located inside of City Hall, 200 West Fifth Street.  Carol Naipaul called 
the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Devinder Culver called the roll call. 
 
Committee Members Present: 
Betsy Ray  Mayoral 
Diane Kulik  At-Large 
Carol Ann Naipaul District 2 
 
Committee Members Absent: 
Sonny Bass  District 5 
Gary Davis   District 3 
 
City Staff Members Present: 
Police Chief Mark Holtzman, Staff Liaison 
Devinder Culver, Community Projects Coordinator, Staff Liaison 
Assistant City Attorney Donald K. Phillips 
Sgt. Richard Williams, Community Outreach 
Det. Robert Signs, Special Victims Unit  
 
Due to the lack of quorum, the meeting was cancelled.  All business items were continued to the 
next month.   
 
Carol Ann Naipaul (Chair) introduced Ms Culver and in deference to the community members 
present proceeded with the “Teen Dating” presentation. 
 
Devinder introduced Special Victims Unit Detective Robert Signs who gave his presentation on 
the signs and dangers of dating violence amongst teens.  
 
Carol Ann thanked Detective Signs for a wonderful presentation and invited everyone to the next 
PCRC meeting scheduled for May 10, 2022. The topic will be the “Police K-9 Program.” 
 
The meeting closed at 7:38 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Devinder Culver 
 
Devinder Culver, Staff Liaison 
 
 


